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Comment:
Landlords are the ones fixing up our least desirable neighborhoods and improving access to affordable housing.
Increasing costs for landlords will only continue the upward pressure on rents. We're facing a massive
shortage of affordable housing and these new proposals will only make being a landlord, and therefore being a
tenant, more expensive. I do not support these changes.


